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September 30, 2021

Dear Parents:

On Thursday, October 7, 2021, the competitive soccer teams are scheduled to participate
in the DCHS soccer tournament. It will be held at Durham Christian High School and
Knox Christian School (which is a short walk from the high school), in Bowmanville,
during school hours. We will be leaving at approximately 8:00 a.m. and returning at

approximately 3:45 p.m.

The students should wear black shorts. The soccer shirts will be provided by the school.
Students should, however, also wear their red PCS T-shirt. Please dress for the weather.
The players will need to bring a disposable lunch and plenty of water to drink. Students
also need shin pads, cleats, and socks that will pull over shin pads.

We will be travelling by bus to the tournament and require your permission for your child’s
participation. Please complete the permission form and return it to the school by
Wednesday, October 6, 2021. We hope to have a wonderful day.

Mr. J. Webb
Soccer Coach
jwebb@pickeringcs.on.ca

(DCHS Soccer Tournament)

I give permission to participate on Oct. 7, 2021.
I do not give permission to participate on Oct. 7, 2021.
Parent’s Signature Date



